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 Helena Paul OBJ2016/0697/P 14/03/2016  21:59:35 This centre is very important and should not be converted to housing. I am a member of the 

neighbourhood development forum and the Neighbourhood Plan is clear that the site should be 

protected for community use. There are few enough such sites already and there is actually a great need 

for more such facilities. It seems that the centre is enabling people with learning disabilities who might 

otherwise be totally marginalised, to be part of the wider community. It also greatly helps their carers, 

who can often be very isolated. And it brings in other people to participate and understand more about 

people with learning disabilities. It is really important to keep it open.
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